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HOME-ARP NOFA

Arizona Department of Housing (ADOH) is now accepting HOME-ARP applications for all
communities within the state of Arizona.

The revised HOME-ARP NOFA is posted and can be downloaded at:

https://housing.az.gov/documents-links/forms/rental-development-lihtc

Preservation NOFA
ADOH’s Preservation NOFA is currently oversubscribed and funding is no longer available.

Thank you!
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